
 

 
 
 

Limavady Locality Planning sub group meeting 
Wednesday 25th March 2015 

10.00am Dry Arch Centre 
 
 
Attending:  Ursula Coll   Limavady Borough Council 

Mark mc Chrystal  Dry Arch Centre 
  Aileen Lynch   WELB   

Bronagh Donnelly  CYPSP 
 
               
Welcome and Introduction:  
Bronagh welcomed to members of the sub group and reminded members that the 
meeting was an agreed one item agenda to look at the information presented and 
available re youth mentoring and begin the process of collating information for a 
proposal paper. 
 
Members brought together information that they had collated from their individual 
organisations and staff around youth mentoring and similar projects that we could 
learn from, these included the LCDI youth mentoring project, NR funded youth 
learning mentor currently operational in the 3 high schools, learning from current 
YMW with the Dry Arch Centre, Action for Children’s Youth Volunteers mentoring 
scheme and numerous community and voluntary buddy schemes. A lot of discussion 
occurred about the various projects and the pros and cons of each of them. 
It was agreed that Bronagh would take the information away and collated it in the 
form of a paper and disseminate it to all members for their feedback. It was agreed 
that this is something that was worthwhile doing as this is our priority area and we 
would like to be in the position to influence any future funding streams who have 
identified youth mentoring as a key priority. 
The paper once completed would be signed off by all locality planning members and 
it would have identified and will endorse a key organisation who will led the bids on 
any future funding.  
 
 
Date of next meeting: 
Next Meeting: Wednesday 29th April 2015 at 10am Dry Arch Centre, Dungiven 
 

 

 

 

 

 


